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September 21, 2009
The Honorable Michael A. Arcuri

House of Representatives

127 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-1891

Dear Representative Arcuri:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation (H.R. 3441) that would automatically enroll veterans returning from combat zones into the Department of Veterans’ Affairs (VA) medical system. The Association believes the Departments of Defense (DoD) and Veterans’ Affairs (VA) must work together to ensure a seamless transition from DoD to the VA and your legislation would be a big step in that direction.

FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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